GLENSIDE COUNTRY PRACTICE

PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP MEETING

15th March 2016
MINUTES
Present :

Dr Rito Ray



Gill Stafford



Lesley Wright



Malcolm Brown









Peter Cox




Brian Bothamley




Priscilla Bothamley




Vicky Dennis





Victoria Wilson




The Shires
Apologies :

Rodney Wenham
Virtual Members :
Diana White




James Close

	
	ACTION

	Minutes from Previous Meeting
These were thought to be a true record.


	

	Matters arising
The new tarmac drive is greatly appreciated.

Ultrasound clinic has now started.

	

	Practice Update
The next phase of the refurbishment programme is replacing the flooring and carpet with washable flooring that meets current safety guidelines.
Parking at Corby Glen
The problem with lack of parking at Corby Glen, together with difficulties with the neighbours was discussed.

Following the PPG meeting, the problem with the owners of the property next door to the surgery has been resolved and it has been agreed that the space near the opening to the house is not to be used at all by either parties.

The Practice is currently obtaining quotes for extra parking at the rear of the surgery.

Federations
With all the changes in the NHS practices are being encouraged to form federations.  The practice has already joined the Allied Health South Lincolnshire Ltd Federation.  This includes practices from Bourne, Market Deeping, Crowland and Spalding.  The practice is also looking at joining a federation of the South West Lincolnshire CCG practices.

	

	Election of New Chairman And Secretary
Dr Ray explained that the PPG belonged to the patients and as such should be headed by them rather than the practice.  As Karen Bates who used to be secretary has now left the practice it would seem the ideal opportunity to elect a new chairman and secretary.

The PPG members present at the meeting were happy for the practice to continue to chair the meetings and have a member of staff to take minutes.

	

	Any Other Business
Heating in the surgery at Castle Bytham was mentioned as on occasion it is too hot.  Dr Ray agreed with this and the practice is in the process of obtaining quotes for installing a radiator in the Nurses room and a thermostat for heat control.

	

	Dates of Meetings for 2016

Thursday 9th June 2016 at Castle Bytham

Tuesday 13th September 2016 at Corby Glen

Thursday 8th December 2016 at Castle Bytham
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